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88 Kearny held its annual Ice Cream Social on June 22, 2023. Tenants who
participated were able to create their own sundaes and take a break from
the daily grind. Rich's Ice Cream provided multiple flavors of ice cream, all
kinds of toppings, and freshly-made waffle cones that you could smell all
the way down to 88 Kearny's lobby (yum)! We love getting to see our
tenants - thank you to all who joined the festivites! 

Summer Sweets - 
88 Kearny's Ice Cream Social! 

88 KEARNY NEWS
AT A GLANCE

HOTHOT
COOKIECOOKIE
ALERT!ALERT!

If you get a hot cookie alert in your
inbox...that means there's something

baking in the management office! Stop
by for a sweet treat - on us! 

We love getting to see all
our tenants when they stop
by for a cookie fresh out of
the oven!  And we hope 

a little sweet
goodness puts
some extra
pep in their
step at the
office! 

VOLUME II



Carlos Fuentes Moguel, Site Supervisor

Fun fact: In 2020, Carlos ranked in the
top 100 players for Fifa (the video
game). Gooooooooooooooaaaaaaalll!

We want to hear from you: What would you like to see in the Kearny Kronicle? 
Contact Property Management at 88kearny@jll.com. 

Lydia Stephens, Swing Shift Guard

Fun fact: Lydia was born and raised
on a dairy farm in Appalachia! 
 Appalachia to San Francisco - what
a big Moooove! 

You can spot Carlos and Lydia at the front
desk - helping to check in guests, and
watching over 88 Kearny. Say hello when
you see them! 

Meet Your Security!  
88 Kearny is blessed with great
security staff! They keep our building
safe. You may see them around from
time to time, but did you know....

Need to place a work order, or need to
notify the building about a guest? Go to: 
88Kearny.buildingengines.com

Reach out to management for a login! 

Have you seen our PRIDE? 

For Pride Week, 88 Kearny had pictures and historical information on Pride and the
LGBTQ movement in San Francisco shown on our lobby LED display. This is just a
small way 88 Kearny shows its ally-ship and pride in ALL of our amazing SF
community! 

AUGUST 17TH
11:00AM - 12:00PM

6TH FLOOR
RSVP REQUIRED

THE ART OF 
CANDLE MAKING

Operation Homefront
- Back to School

Nuveen is partnering with Operation
Homefront to help provide school
supplies to military families. We are
running an Amazon Back to School wish
list through July 17th, if you'd like to
participate. Please refer to the email sent
out or to our lobby flyer for more details.
Your donation is greatly appreciated! 

http://88kearny.buildingengines.com/

